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Glasgow and West of Scotland Blood Transfusion Service

Regional Headquarters
and Laboratories

at Law Hospital, Carluke Regional Donor Centre
Lanarkshire ML8 5ES 80 St Vincent Streel
Telephone (0698) 373315 Glasgow G2 5UA

Telex 773483 Telephone (041) 226 4111

Please Reply to: CARLURE

RM/JL
18 March 1985

Dr I M Hann

Consultant Paediatric Haematologist
Royal Hospital for Sick Children
Yorkhill

GLASGOW G3 85J

Dear Dr Hann

Thank you for your letter of 14 March addressed to Dr Hopkins
who is presently on leave. I will investigate the batch
dedication of Factor VIII heat-treated concentrate which you
presently have and will arrange that sufficient quantities, to
meet the operation requirements for this child, will be
available by May 1.

I note that you will be clar_rying out the necessary pre- and post-
infusion assays together with serial liver function tests.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Director

cc Dr J D Cash
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